
2018 Madison Mallards Capital Improvements 
 

 

Great Dane Duck Blind Concession Rebuild 

In 2018 we plan to re-build the interior of the Great Dane Duck Blind that was damaged 

due to a fire in the fall of 2017. No exterior changes will be made. The interior will be 

returned to the same layout and function as the space originally had.  The plans have been 

reviewed by Parks staff and all appropriate permits will be secured by the Mallards or our 

contractor. Work will be completed prior to the start of the 2018 season.  
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